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Spring is on the way!!  Hopefully we will not have too many weeks left of cold, snowy weather. 

We will try to get outside to play as much as possible when the weather allows so please send 

your kiddos to school with warm clothes, hats and mittens.  

As many of you know, March will be my last month in OSC for a while. I will be starting my 

maternity leave on spring break and will be back in September of 2021! Krista, Monica, Char 

and Morgan will be working together to cover the OSC needs while I am away. The program 

phone number will remain the same. Thank you for allowing me to be a part of your children's 

lives and I look forward to seeing how they have grown over the year I am away! 

Friendly reminder:​  ​We now accept E-Transfer to stmnoosc@eics.ab.ca 

Please remember we DO NOT accept cash as a form of payment. We 

accept debit, cheque, and now e-transfer. Thank you! 

The following days in March there is no school (and OOSC) will be closed: 

● Friday, March 6th – PD DAY 

● Friday, March 27th – Operational Day – No school for students 

● March 27​th​ to April 3rd  – SPRING BREAK - ​School resumes Monday, April 6th  

Have a wonderful month! 

 

OOSC CONTACT INFORMATION: 
● 587-280-1550 Mrs. Bohaychuk (Dedicated cell phone for the program – for texting/voice messages – 

please include your name and child’s name if you are reporting an absence) 
 


